SAVANNAH GREENS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Welcome Committee Policy

The objective of the Welcome Committee is to greet each new homeowner and provide them with the information about our neighborhood.  To accomplish this we shall: 

1.  Greet new home owners in a timely manner and distribute a Savannah Greens Handbook and Homeowners' Directory.

2. During the welcoming to our community, ask the new homeowners if they have ever lived in an HOA community before.  Explain to the new homeowners the Riverside Management Co. website and the documents that can be found there.  The website can be accessed with the following: 
		savannahgreenshoariversidemanagement.com 
Answer any questions the homeowner may have by referring to the website. 

3. Obtain the homeowners email and phone number.  Explain the information will be held confidential and only that the HOA board will see and use this information. 

4. Address any and all concerns.  If needed contact the HOA board to follow up with any issues not addressed through the Riverside Management Co. website.

5. Automobiles: A minimum of two (2) off-street parking spaces for automobiles shall be provided on each lot.  The primary purpose of the garage on each lot is for the parking and storage of automobiles and other vehicles (hereafter "automobiles"). No other use of a garage which prohibits or limits the use of a garage for the parking or storage of the number of automobiles for which it is designed shall be permitted. The Owner shall provide sufficient garage space, the originally constructed off-street parking, or other parking approved by the ACC for all automobiles used by the Occupants of the Lot.  All automobiles should be kept within the garage or approved space, and the parking thereof in a public or private right-of-way within the Subdivision, other than for temporary purposes (as determined by the ACC), is PROHIBITED. On street automobile parking shall be allowed for temporary guest parking only, with permission from the Board of Directors.  Show example of the temporary parking permit.

6. Trashcans should not be left outside for more than 24 hours and if you are out of town, have a friend or neighbor return the trashcan to the garage. 
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